
Heads Up:  Early Release Days!

There will be 4 early release days dedicated to 
Professional Learning for our staff this school year. On 
these days, schools will dismiss 2 hours early, except 
for Charlotte Technical College.

September 18th, December 11th, 
February 12th, & April 30th

● Bus schedules will be adjusted by 2 hours to 
bring students home.

● All on-campus after-school camps will proceed as 
normal. 

● For off-campus programs, please check with 
them directly regarding pick-up arrangements.

● By investing in professional development, we are 
investing in the future of our students.


